
 

PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: December 2, 2019 

SUBJECT:      NRH2O Family Water Park Update 

PRESENTER: Frank Perez, NRH2O General Manager 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION: 

Staff will report on activities at NRH2O Family Water Park. 

REVIEW OF EVENTS 

   

A. Off Season Activities – Although NRH2O is closed for the season, work remains 
ongoing year round. Park staff is presently working on a number of off-season 
projects to improve the guest experience at NRH2O for 2020. This includes the 
replacement of furniture in some areas as well as various upgrades and 
improvements to park attractions and facilities. 

  
B. Polar Plunge at NRH2O – Are you up for a chilly challenge? NRH2O Family Water 

Park will be hosting the annual Polar Plunge on Saturday, February 1, 2020 
benefiting the Special Olympics Texas – Greater Fort Worth area. Participants will 
plunge for proceeds by taking a teeth-chattering dip into freezing cold water! To 
pre-register and create a fundraising page, please visit 
http://www.nrh2o.com/polarplunge. Registration on plunge day will start at 8:30 
a.m. and the plunging will start at 10:00 a.m. For more information, contact Dalton 
Hill at 817-284-0074 or dhill@sotx.org. Proceeds help support more than 4,200 
athletes in the Greater Fort Worth area. 

 



 

 

 
 

C. Season Pass Sale – Season passes are on sale for the 2020 Season. The best 
prices are available over the winter holiday season, so there is no better time to 
purchase. For new pass options and pricing, visit www.nrh2o.com/passes. Come 
join us as we celebrate our 25th anniversary! 
 

D. 25th Anniversary Planning – Planning for the 25th anniversary of NRH2O is well 
underway and there are many various celebrations and events planned throughout 
the summer. One of these special celebrations will be the birthday party for the 
water park on June 1 that will have special discounted pricing as well as events 
occurring all day long. We will also be hosting some Friday night special events as 
well as some alumni events and testimonials throughout the summer. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    

 

 
 

 


